
 

 

TIDEWATER ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, INC.  

TO HOST OPEN HOUSE FOR WANDENDALE TREATMENT FACILITY 

 
Sussex County, DE. March 28, 2011 Tidewater Environmental Services, Inc. will host 

two open house sessions on April 13 at 11:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. at the Bayfront at Rehoboth 

Community Center, 31767 Marsh Island Avenue, Lewes.  Local residents will have the 

opportunity to learn about Tidewater’s proposal to build the Wandendale Regional Wastewater 

Treatment and Disposal Facility on Camp Arrowhead Road.  

“Our facility will produce clean water through environmentally-friendly treatment 

technologies and protect our surrounding wells and water bodies for the residents of Sussex 

County,” said Gerard Esposito, President of Tidewater Utilities, Inc. “This project will create 

new jobs and help boost the local economy.” 

 

During the sessions, company representatives will discuss social, environmental and 

economic benefits of the project. The development is expected to create approximately 330 

construction jobs and thousands of dollars in increased tax revenues.  

 

Wandendale Treatment Facility will provide clean water, essentially meeting drinking 

water standards, and eliminate unnecessary and costly septic systems.  Neighbors, local 

businesses, and Sussex County residents are encouraged to attend.   

Tidewater Utilities, Inc., together with its wholly-owned subsidiary, Southern Shores, provides 

water services to approximately 34,000 customers for domestic, commercial and fire protection 

purposes in over 300 residential communities and commercial establishments in New Castle, 

Kent and Sussex Counties, Delaware. For more information and inquiries contact 1-800-755-

2310 or E-mail TUIWandendale@gmail.com. 

Contact:  

Wendy Baker, LallyWhiteLLP 

 1-800-755-2310 

wobaker@lally-white.com 
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